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From: Brian Alexander <balexander@mygretna.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 10:00 AM

To: Murphy, Patrick

Subject: Re: Intoxilyzer 80-001724

Please de-register Intoxilyzer 80-001724 until we decide to have it repaired.
Sorry for the delayed response.

From: Murphy, Patrick <PatrickMurphy@fdie state fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 9:48:15 AM

To: Brian Alexander

Subject: Intoxilyzer 80-001724

Sir,

You have an Intoxilyzer 8000 breath alcohol instrument which hasn’t been used for a
number of years and is now in an inoperable condition. We at FDLE would like
permission to deregister the instrument. As it is, now, Rule 11D-8 F.A.C. requires a
yearly inspection of this instrument, which in this particular case entails a considerable
outlay of time and effort, all to no good purpose. Should you ever wish to put this
instrument back into service, it can be re-registered without problem. Please let us know
your decision. Thank you.

Patrick Murphy, Ph.D.

Department Inspector, Alcohol Testing Program
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

2331 Phillips Rd.

Tallahassee, FL 32308

(850) 617-1280 (work)

(850) 274-1338 (cell)

(850) 921-3787 (fax)

PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure.



